
 

Illinois State Board of Education 
100 North First Street • Springfield, Illinois 62777-0001 
www.isbe.net 
 
James T. Meeks Tony Smith, Ph.D. 
Chairman State Superintendent of Education  
 

 

 
 
Oct. 25, 2016     [emailed to Janet.Bandy@ieanea.org] 
 
 
Janet Bandy 
Illinois Education Association 
 
 
Dear Ms. Bandy: 
 
This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information 
Act. Your request was received on Oct. 18, 2016. 
 
You have requested the following:  
 
Request 1: FY15 Annual Financial Report data files (these are usually provided to us using a ftp 
site and password) 
 
Request 2: FY16 Budget data files (these are usually provided to us using a ftp site and password) 
 
Response 1 and 2: Pursuant to 5 ILCS 140/3 (e) (vi), we seek an extension as your request for 
records cannot be complied with within the time limits prescribed. The new deadline will be Nov. 
1, 2016. 
 
Request 3: 2014 EAV and tax rate file for IL school districts 
Request 4: 2014 final limiting rates 
Request 5: 2015-2016 Best 3 months ADA 
Request 6: ADA used in FY17 GSA calculation 
 
Response 3 through 6: These portions of your request are not yet finalized. Once finalized, they 
will be posted online at the following link: http://isbe.net/funding/html/gsa.htm.  
 
Request 7: FY16 Annual Financial Report cell references. 
 
Response 7: The attached document (17-115-bandy-doc1.xls) has been provided in response to this 
portion of your request.  
 
Request 8: FY17 Budget cell references 
 
Response 8: The attached document (17-115-bandy-doc2.xls) has been provided in response to this 
portion of your request.  
 
Request 9: 2015-16 Teacher Service Record. 
 
Response 9: The 2015-2016 Employment Information System (FKA Teacher Service Record) will 
not be available until after Oct. 31, 2016. Once available, the records can be viewed at the 
following link: http://www.isbe.net/research/htmls/educator-employment.htm.  
 
If you have questions, please contact Megan Griffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net. 

http://isbe.net/funding/html/gsa.htm
http://www.isbe.net/research/htmls/educator-employment.htm


  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kimberly Stevens 
Deputy General Counsel- Program Support 
 
Attachments 

 


